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April 7, 2008 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Ontario Power Generation – Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities/ 
EB-2007-0905 

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada in this matter.  Our client has, together 
with the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition, retained Dr. Laurence Booth to provide expert 
evidence on issues related to the return on equity and the cost of capital. 

We were advised by Dr. Booth, on the afternoon of Friday, April 4, 2008, that as a result of a 
death in his immediate family, he will be returning to England for a period of time over the next 
two weeks.  As a result, he will be delayed in completing his pre-filed evidence.  In these 
circumstances, we respectfully request an extension of time, to April 30, 2008, for the filing of 
Dr. Booth’s evidence.  

By email on April 4, 2008, we advised Mr. Penny, in his capacity as counsel for Ontario Power 
Generation, that we would be making this request.  

Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 
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